
-----Original Message----- 
From:  Evans, Joan (DPU)   
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2003 2:36 PM 
To: Andrew M. Klein; Anne Marie Ferreira; Barbara Anne Sousa; Barbara Landry; Cameron F. Kerry; Craig 

D. Dingwall; David Hansen - MSCA; Edward G. Bohlen; George L. Fosque; Jay Gruber; Jeffrey I. 
Fialky; John O. Postl; John Sullivan; Karlen Reed; Mary C. Albert; Patricia Jacobs; Patrick J. 
McGuire; Paul J. Fahey - SETB; Philip J. Passanante; Rebecca Sommi; Scott Sawyer; Stacey L. 
Parker; Susan M. Prosnitz; William August; William J. Rooney, Jr.  

Cc: Isenberg, Mike (DPU); Mulqueen, April (DPU) 
Subject: DT.E.03-63 - E911 Surcharge Proceeding:  Directory Assistance Audit 
 
Please be informed that the Department has approved Verizon's Request for Proposals 
("RFP") (filed October 10, 2003) for an independent financial audit of Verizon's residential 
directory assistance revenues and Enhanced 911/disability access costs.  A copy of that RFP 
is attached below. 
 
 
 
Joan Foster Evans 
Hearing Officer 
Department of Telecommunications and Energy 
One South Station 
Boston,  MA  02110 
617-305-3613 
fax:  617-345-9103 
email:  Joan.Evans@state.ma.us 

 


